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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 3:57 PM
To: 'Wade Dittrich'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: RE:   Cedar Canyon 28-2 WT Pump 2RP-5224

The correct RP number for this release is 2RP-5224. I apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
Artesia NM 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 3:54 PM 
To: 'Wade Dittrich' <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, 
EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us> 
Subject: Cedar Canyon 28-2 WT Pump 1RP-5224 
 
Cedar Canyon 28-2 WT Pump 1RP-5224 
 
Mr. Dittrich, 
OCD has received your Remediation Plan for Cedar Canyon 28-2 WT Pump 1RP-5224, thank you. This Remediation Plan 
is approved. 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
Artesia NM 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 


